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MEMORANDUM 
 

 
 
TO:  City Attorney 
  Ethics Commission 
  Steve Speir 
  Robert Thomas 
   
FROM: Jannette Goodall, City Clerk 
 
DATE:  September 10, 2014 
 
SUBJECT: Sworn Complaint 
 
 
The attached sworn complaint was received on September 10, 2014 in the Office of the 
City Clerk.  It was filed by Steve Speir against Robert Thomas.  
 
Per City Code, Chapter 2-7-41(E), this letter serves as the Office of the City Clerk’s 
acknowledgement that the complaint was received and as notice to all those named 
above, as required in the code.  
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